
NOTICE 

 

(STAFF & STUDENTS) 
 

 

 

As per notification Ref.37/5/2019-GAD-III/1726 dated 10/10/2019, Government 

has declared Friday, 30th October 2020, as Special Holiday instead of 31st October 

2020, on account of EID-E-MILAD UN NABI. 

 

DR. SHAILA R. GHANTI 

OFFG. PRINCIPAL 
 
October 29,2020 

 


